
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

AUGUST 25, 2019 
 

The City of Elkhart is now accepting sealed proposals for certain street projects to 
be completed on the following streets: 
 

• North Main Street 
• Pilgrim Street 
• Oakwood Street 
• Church Street 

 
All proposal shall be submitted to the City Secretary no later than 3:30 PM on 
Monday, September 9, 2019, and will be read aloud and considered on Monday, 
September 9, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. The City may engage in discussions with the offeror 
whom the City determines to be reasonably qualified for the award of such contract 
and may request revisions after proposals are submitted but before the award of the 
contract. The contract will be awarded to the offeror whose proposal is determined 
to be the most advantageous to the City.  
 
For details on project specifications, please see the City Secretary at Elkhart City 
Hall, 110 West Parker Street, Elkhart, Texas 75839 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 


